National Reference Lahoratory For Poultry Diseases

Mr. Toru Nakatani, October 12, 2010
The President,

Japan International Cooperation System,

Tokyo, Japan

Dear Mr. Toru Nakatani:

It gives me great pleasure to bring to your kind notice the contributions made by your
staff at JICS office Islamabad and Japan while fufilling the contract assigned, awarded
to JICS by the Japan Trust Fund Project/OIE on Highly Pathogenic Avian Influenza, here
at this lab in Pakistan. This contract in fact included fulfillment of number of activities
including lab renovation, supply of equipment, material & reagents to the National
Reference Lab for Poultry Diseases, NARC, Islamabad.

In addition to the above a special donation of protective gowns for lab usage was also
arranged by JICS, which were found to be quite handy for our lab work dealing with
infectious agents. It is anticipated that the supllied quantity will be sufficient for our
needs upto six month period.

All the above listed activities were fulfilled to the satisfaction of project management
and the end user in line with the approved work plan. It is therefore quite heartening to
appreciate the contributions of all JICS staff involved, directly or indirectly, in
implementation of this project. Our lab officials are quite satisfied with the
professionalism and cooperation extended by JICS during this period. We are especially
indebted to your goodself for placing such a professional group of people here in
Pakistan office and also involving high calibre individuals from Japan office for
implementing & completing the above narrated assignments.

We look forward to interact with JICS under some other projects in future.
Sincerely,

TN/ >

(Khalid Naeem)
Program Leader/
Chief Leader
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